
 Notice of a Special Meeting of the 
Governing Body of the 

City of Georgetown, Texas 
Tuesday, July 8, 2019 

 
The Georgetown City Council will meet on Tuesday, July 8, 2019 at 6:00 PM at the Council Chambers, 510 W 9th 
Street, Georgetown, Texas. 
 
The city of Georgetown is committed to compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).  If you require 
assistance in participating at a public meeting due to a disability, as defined under the ADA, reasonable assistance, 
adaptations, or accommodations will be provided upon request.  Please contact the City Secretary’s Office, at least 
four (4) days prior to the scheduled meeting date, at (512) 930-3652 or City Hall at 808 Martin Luther King Jr Street 
for additional information; TTY users route through Relay Texas at 711. 
 
 
The City of Georgetown will host a town hall meeting on July 8 to present projects and programs being 
considered in the 2020 budget and listen to public feedback. The meeting will provide an overview of the budget 
process and highlight challenges the City facing in adopting a budget that maintains service levels and responds 
to growth.  
 
City Manager David Morgan will talk about programs and projects being considered in the 2020 fiscal year 
budget and then answer questions at the town hall. The meeting is an opportunity for anyone in Georgetown 
to learn about the budget process, ask questions, and share concerns related to the 2020 budget.  
 
Councilmembers have been invited to this town hall, but no official action will be taken. 
 
 
Adjournment 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Approved by the Georgetown City Council on   __________________________________________________   
                       Date 
 
_____________________________    _____________________________ 
Dale Ross, Mayor      Attest: City Secretary 
 


